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Rosenberg Corey

From: Xochilth Franklin <xfrankli@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:54 PM
To: SHS Exhibits; Sen Courtney
Subject: Fwd: Please support HB2004

Dear Chair Gelser, Vice Chair Olsen, and Members of the Committee, 

 
I would like to live in a state that has more protections in place for all tenants, and a 
state that is committed to its residents enough to say they don't need to be able to afford 
to be a homeowner in order to have housing stability and all the benefits that comes 
with it.  
 
HB2004 begins making the right steps in that commitment. I ask you for your yes vote 
on HB2004.  
 
Sincerely, 
Xochilth Franklin 

4107 SE Gladstone St #4 
Portland, OR 97202 
 

 


